
	
 

 
Please note change of venue 

 

WVA OPEN MEETING 
 

WEDNESDAY 15TH MARCH  
 

7.30pm 
at 

St John’s, Furlong Road, Westcott 
 
All Westcott Residents are warmly invited to 
this informal meeting with the volunteers on 

the WVA Committee.   
 

We wish Dean and the team at the Prince of 
Wales well as they get back to normal 

following the fire this week but with the back 
room out of action we have moved the Open 

Meeting to St John’s instead.  
 

Please do still come along and have a drink 
on us and share your thoughts and ideas on 

all things Westcott  


